
Boundary Fish Company, Inc. 

223 Sigurdson Avenue 
P.O. Box 2929 

Blaine, Washington 98230 
Tel: 360.332.6715   Fax: 360.332.6205 

 

 

To:           March 16, 2021 

Washington State Department of Ecology 

3190 160th Ave SE, Bellevue, WA 98008 

              

This letter is to confirm that Boundary Fish Company has not reported the monthly monitoring 

records since January of 2020 for the following reasons: 

- Boundary Fish Company was closed due to Covid-19 from March of 2020 to December of 

2020. 

- For all other months that Boundary Fish Company was open, there was no activity/fish 

processing that required monitoring.        

  

If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Arnold Yuki/General Manager 
directly at 360-220-5531. 
 
 
 
Thank You, 

 

 

Henry Yuki 

President 

Boundary Fish Company 

 

   


